
Meet with and listen to Rodrigo Garay from 
Working for Change and Katarina Önell from TNS 
Sifo, who will talk about career possibilities in Sweden 
for international academics.

Date/time:		 Monday 14 May, 1215-1330

Place:			   Hörsal B in the Lindell Hall, 
				    Social Sciences Building

International students
- would you like to work in Sweden
after you complete your studies?

Working for Change is a national 
conference and recruitment fair taking place 
in Stockholm 4-5th December 2012, aiming 
to seek, attract and recruit international 
academics in and to Sweden. Furthermore, 
the conference is aiming to be a platform 
for discussion on how Swedish companies 
can manage the demographic challenges 
and the opportunities entailed by increased 
migration and cultural diversity.

For further information, please contact:
Per A. Nilsson, director of the International Office, Student Services
e-mail: per.nilsson@adm.umu.se
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